
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:07:53 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:36 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
 
 
 
From: Russ [mailto:mrmechanic24@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:34 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection
 
I totally object to building another gas station in Borden for DP Murphy or anybody for that
matter there is already three stations and that us more than enough to handle the traffic that
goes through it will directly take food out of the mouths of local people and hurt local
businesses I 100% object to this decision
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